
Star Valley Middle School

September 2018
Mark Your Calendars

Sept 1 - Cross Country @ Soda Springs
Sept 5 - Football w/Westside @ SVMS
Sept 6 - Picture Day!!!!

    Football @ EMS
    Volleyball w/ Rich @ SVMS

Sept 7 - Cross Country @ Idaho Falls
Sept 8 - Volleyball @ Evanston
Sept 11 - 7th Football @ Jackson

     8th Football w/Jackson @ SVMS
Sept 13 - Cross Country @ SVMS

      7th Football w/Green River @ SVMS
      8th Football @ Green River
      Volleyball w/Cokeville @ SVMS

Sept 15 - Volleyball @ SVMS
Sept 17 - 8th Grade Field Trip - tentatively sched
Sept 18 - Cross Country @ Lyman
Sept 19 - 7th Football @ Cokeville
Sept 20 - Cross Country @ Preston

      Volleyball @ Jackson
Sept 21 - SVMS Spirit Day/SVHS Homecoming
Sept 22 - 7th Football @ Rock Springs

      8th Football w/Rock Springs @ SVMS
      Volleyball @ Jackson

Sept 26 - Volleyball @ Kemmerer
Sept 27 - Football w/Rich @ SVMS
Sept 28 - Cross Country @ Evanston

Yearbook Club!!!!
Yearbook Club will start on Wednesday, 

September 5th!!! Meet in Mr. Schwab’s room.
Come help us make the yearbook!

Cell Phones & Devices at School
Our Digital Citizenship course is just 
finishing up.  If you haven't seen a letter 
and parent/child contract come home, 
please ask your student about it.  Students 
will not be allowed to use any personal 
digital device (including cell phones) 
during school hours, unless the course 
is complete.  If you have any questions, 
please call the school and ask for the 
Librarian: Maggon Osmond.  Thank  you for 
your support.

SVMS Spirit Day
SVMS will hold a Spirit Day on Friday, 

September 21st, in conjunction with SVHS 
Homecoming. Get ready to celebrate your 

Braves pride!!

National Junior Honor Society
NJHS will hold their first meeting on 

Wednesday, September 26th, during RIF. All 
applications for new members should be turned 

in by then. Meet in Mrs. Lewis’ room.

Digital Citizenship
Digital Citizenship means being smart, alert, 
strong, kind, and brave. Parents who are 
involved with the online/phone safety 
conversation at home are essential to our 
efforts to help all students at the school learn 
the lessons of safety and etiquette in the digital 
world. Here are some areas to focus on with 
your child.

●  Protect themselves from digital threats, 
including bullies and scams.

● Get smart about sharing: what, when and 
with whom.

● Be kind and respectful toward other 
people, especially on social media.

● Ask for help from a parent or other adult 
with tricky situations.    

SVHS Homecoming 
and SVMS

SVMS students will be 
walking to the high 
school football game on
September 21st, at 12:40pm. Students will not 
be released to anyone but a legal guardian on 
that day. Prior to 12:40pm, please come to the 
office, in person, to pick them up. During the 
game, visit with Mr. Burch or Mr. Haderlie to get 
your student released. We cannot have a phone 
call or note for this day, please plan ahead. 
Thank you!

School Pictures - Sept. 6th - Thursday


